
 

Chairman Ketchel will host a Town Hall Meeting 

to be held on Tuesday, August 31, 2021 to discuss  

the concept for improvements on Santa Rosa Boulevard 

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that Chairman 

Carolyn Ketchel will be hosting a Town Hall meeting to be held on Tuesday, 

August 31, 2021, beginning at 8:30 am.  The meeting will be held at the Okaloosa 

County Administration Building, located at 1250 N. Eglin Parkway, Shalimar, FL 

32579. 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss concepts for future improvements on 

Santa Rosa Boulevard. 

 

Members of the public are welcome to attend. Although this is not a Board of 

County Commissioner’s meeting and will not be livestreamed as such, two or more 

members of the Board of County Commissioner may be in attendance. 

 

In order to provide additional opportunities for public participation, the 

County will provide an accommodation for the public to access and 

participate in the meeting remotely by Zoom. If you wish to request such an 

accommodation, please go to the following link 

https://myokaloosa.com/bcc/speaker_card/ and fill out the form prior to 2:00 

p.m. the day before the scheduled public meeting. You may also request an 

accommodation by calling 850-651-7105. 

https://myokaloosa.com/bcc/speaker_card/

